
People	living	on	or	near	to	Rimrose	Valley	need	to	reply
to	the	Highways	England	plans	BEFORE	Feb	27th

RESPOND TO THE A5036 ROAD CONSULTATION NOW!
SPREAD THIS MESSAGE TO ALL YOUR NEIGHBOURS FAST

If	you	ARE	online:
1. Join the	SCAR	Rimrose	Valley	residents	campaign	for	info	- go	to:	http://tinyurl.com/scar-join
2. Read the	CONSULTATION	document	on	the	home	page	of	the	SCAR	website	http://scar.network
3. If	you	want	to	write	a	short	response	use	the	email	A5036portofliverpool@highwaysengland.co.uk
4. If	you	want	to	make	a	detailed	response	fill-in	this	form:	download	link:	https://is.gd/optBresponse	
If	you	are	NOT	online:
1. Ask	a	neighbour	or	family	to	help	so	you	can	get	to	read	the	CONSULTATION	document
2. Phone	0151-558-0575	and	follow	instructions	to	say	what	you	think	– SCAR	will	transcribe	and	send	it
3. OR	just	write	a	simple	note	before	Feb	20	and	send	to	FREEPOST	A5036	Highways	England	(no	stamp)	

Please	don’t	delay	– read	the	consultation	document	now	and	respond	using	one	of	the	
above	methods.	Look	out	for	neighbours	who	don’t	know	about	the	road	plans.	This	is	the	
last	chance	to	respond.	The	traffic	predicted	once	the	new	Seaforth	dock	becomes	fully	
operational	amounts	to	about	525,000	extra	HGVs	per	year	on	top	of	the	current	chaos.	

ßJOIN	SCAR	TODAY
www.scar.network

admin@scar.network
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